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My name is Emily and I'm a Case manager and a member of SEIU 503 union. I 

support SB 916 which would repeal the law blocking unemployment benefits to 

workers on strike. This bill would help ensure that workers are able to stay afloat 

while fighting for a fair contract. 

 

Many of our workers will not authorize a strike even when it is needed to win a fair 

contract. Most people cannot afford to strike due to the financial impact. Supporting 

SB 916 is supporting working families in OR. 


